Obu Penguin Fund

City of Obu has always shown great interest in the St Kilda Little Penguins and in 1993 the city
agreed to collaborate on the publication of a story book written about the penguin colony. Over

$5000 was raised to publish “Alfreda the City of Penguin” in English and Japanese.
The Obu International Association (OIA) and Obu Kita Junior High School (Years 7 — 9) are the

main parties behind the penguin fund raising activities in Obu. The OIA organises penguin fundraising
activities at the annual Obu Commerce & Industry Festival in late October. Students from Obu Kita
Junior High School volunteer their time at the Festival to raise funds for the Penguin Fund by walking

around the festival grounds in a penguin costume holding a donation box calling for donations.




